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To the Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I strongly oppose House Bill 3103 including its amendments. We need to preserve 

habitat for wildlife and salmon. The proposed timber industry bill would result in more 

clearcuts, more lawsuits, less habitat for salmon and wildlife, and less carbon 

storage. We have enough threatening cuts coming from the new administration 

related to preserving natural habitats and denial of global warming which will impact 

wildlife and natural surroundings for years to come. Please do something to keep 

what we have by opposing this bill. We need to increase carbon storage in Oregon’s 

forests and retain our resources for this and future generations.  

 

 

 

Please don’t let this bill pass out of committee. 

 

Sincerely, 


